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FOR MORE INFORMATION REGARDING YOUR PROTECTIONS AGAINST SURPRISE BILLING, CONTACT OR VISIT: 
Arizona Department of Insurance and Financial Institutions
Address: 100 N. 15th Ave. Ste. 261, Phoenix, AZ 85007-2630
Phone:  (602) 364-3100
E-mail: soonbdr@azinsurance.gov 
Website:  https://difi.az.gov/soonbdr







